
---- .. , 

Mr. Theodor S. Geisel 
Post Office Box 1924 
La Jolla, Calif. 

Dear Mr. Geisel: 

May 12, 1964 

The attached letter from Theodore Haller is self-explanatory. 

If you feel like it we could have either lunch or, wives included, dinner 

some time at your convenience. I would suggest that you call me over the 

telephone, either during office hours at the Salk Institute in La Jolla, 

(453-4100) or in the evening some time between 6 and 9 at my residence. 

You can reach me at my residence through the switchboard of the Hotel 

Del Charro (454-6134). 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely yours, 

Leo Szilard 
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